
  

  

 

      

     

 

 

 

ERRATUM TO ED004 (11.06.19) 

Inspector’s letter to representors dated 25 April 2019 

Paragraph 2 of the above letter should read as follows: 

The Council consulted on the Deposit LDP from 30 July to 10 September12 February to 9 April 2018, 

and on Focussed Changes to the LDP from 21 January to 4 March 2019. The Plan which I will 

examine is the LDP as amended by the Focussed Changes (December 2018)[SD01]. 

https://www.merthyr.gov.uk/media/4409/sd01-replacement-ldp-2016-2031-deposit-plan-written-statement-as-amended-by-the-focused-changes-december-2018.pdf
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